
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

January 26, 1970 

Dear Bob: 

I want you to know how much I appreciate 
your staunch support of this Administration 
during the recent Senate hearings on 
Hurricane Camille. 

I am deeply grateful for this latest ex-
ample of your steadfast support of the 
Republican cause. 

With warm regards, 

Sincerely, 

Honorable Robert J. Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D. C. 20510 
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